Supplementary Information that was received by 1 March 2019, which could
not be included within the meeting papers for the
Southwold Harbour Lands Joint Committee Meeting on 6 March 2019

1. Notes from the Public Consultation meeting held on 6 February 2019 at
St Edmunds Hall, Southwold (Pages 1 to 12)

Letter from Roger Cracknell dated 26 February 2019 (Pages 13 to 14)
Letter from Joanne Murray dated 15 February 2019 (Page 15)

Letter from James Darkins dated 28 February 2019 (Pages 16 to 18)
Email from Gail Ferguson dated 27 February 2019 (Page 19)

Email from Janet Pierce dated 1 March 2019 (Pages 20 to 21)

Email from Gill Davies dated 1 March 2019 (Pages 22 to 23)

Additional Survey Responses (Pages 24 to 45)

Letter from Southwold Town Council dated 27 February 2019 (Page 46)
10. Minutes from SCOA meeting on 7 February 2019 (Pages 47 to 52)

11. Letter from the Southwold and Reydon Society (Pages 53 to 55)
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